
Cary, February 2016 
 
The Cary Cross Trailers had a very busy and exciting year during 2015. The CCT had special evenings of 
dance on Valentine's Day, St, Patrick's Day, Flag Day, Ice Cream Social, our 4th annual Fall Festival, 
Halloween Costume Party and a Christmas Dinner and Dance. We are looking forward to an even 
bigger year of fun in 2016, which started off with 20 CCT members attending Whale of a Dance in 
Myrtle Beach, SC  in January! 
 

Vance McDaniel Special Recognition for 20 
years as club caller. CCT had a special evening 

of recognition for Vance McDaniel to recognize and 
celebrate his 20 years as club caller. Vance was 
presented a plaque that expressed the club's 
appreciation with a big “Thank you for making 
every dance fun-filled!”. Shelia McDaniel was 
presented a beautiful floral arrangement. This year 
Vance celebrates 50 years of calling which began in 
Germany when he was 13 years old. 
 

Cary Cross Trailers is proud to announce Wake County's newest Round Dance Cuer!  A 

year ago Jim Adcock approached Gail Eastling and asked if she would like to do some cueing.  She 
accepted the challenge, and with Jim's and Ken Birkett's help, plus her music background, Gail was 
able to begin cueing by Spring.  Dancers' response has been very positive! 
 
Gail has cued at the NC State Convention, Hospice Dances in both Raleigh and Wilmington, and cues 
monthly for the Star Twirlers in Raleigh.  She is a member of Roundalab and is BMI/ASCAP licensed.  
Gail currently cues levels 2-4 and is looking forward to more opportunities to help others enjoy round 
dancing.  She can be reached at:  919-859-2244 (h) or 919-859-1661 (c). 
 

Fall Festival 2016. Cary Cross Trailers is proud to host their 5th  annual Fall Festival Dance on 

September 17, 2016.  It is the goal of the club to bring outside talent to our area, especially for the 
benefit of those who are unable to travel to other locations.  This year we are proud to announce that 
our caller will be Jerry Biggerstaff and our cuers are Jim and Priscilla Adcock. A flyer with details of the 
daytime workshops and evening dance can be found at carycrosstrailers.org. Mark your calendars for 
September 17th, 2016! (Please note: due to size constraints, this dance IS NOT held at the CCT normal 
club dance location. Instead, it will be held at the same place as last years dance, in the excellent 
facilities of the Resurrection Lutheran Church, 100 W Lochmere Drive, Cary, NC 27518. 

 


